
Anti-Bullying Testimonials Collection 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to fostering a safe and 

supportive environment, we are collecting testimonials regarding experiences with bullying and 

how it has been addressed. 

Your insights would be invaluable in helping us understand the impact of bullying and in 

shaping our future initiatives. We kindly ask you to share your experiences--whether as a 

bystander, victim, or supporter--and any actions taken that made a positive difference. 

Please submit your testimonial by [Submission Deadline]. You can reply to this email or send 

your testimonial to [Email Address]. Your identity will be kept confidential if you wish. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in creating a bully-free environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


